
FAASTeam presents:

ADS B Now



Almost half of the aircraft in the San Francisco
Bay Area it is estimated, will be grounded in 16
months because they are not now ADS-B
compliant.   How the Automatic Dependent
Surveillance Broadcast system will affect how
pilots currently fly now, touting both the good and
the bad, and all of the different types of radios,
their costs, the benefits and limitations will be
presented at this seminar.  Aircraft owners will
learn what radios will be required in their aircraft,
the costs and how to install it. Pilots will learn
how ADS-B will make flying easier and at the
same time understand the problems you will
encounter.
 
The Hiller Aviation Museum will host this seminar
that will present not only the benefits and the
problems pilots will be faced with when operating
an aircraft equipped with ADS-B, but will present
every type of radio that will bring an aircraft into
compliance.
 
Cameron Rolfe, an aviation technician as well as
a pilot for over 45 years will present this topic with
at the Hiller Aviation Museum located adjacent to
San Carlos Flight Center.
 
This event will begin at 7:30 PM.

Event Details

Tue, Jul 10, 2018 - 19:30 PDT

Hiller Museum

601 Skyway Rd,

San Carlos, CA 94070

Contact: David Kramer
408 981-6424

dmkramer43@yahoo.com

Select #: WP1583708

Representative David Kramer



 
The Hiller Aviation Museum is located at 601
Skyway Rd., San Carlos, CA 94070 (650) 654-
0200.
You may fly in to this event. Services will be
available to shuttle pilots who fly in from Rabbit
Aviation  (650)-591-5857, (650)-716-6579 or
UNICOM 122.95 and San Carlos Aviation & Pilot
Supply (650) 592-2322.
 
This event qualifies for FAA Wings credit.
Any questions, contact us at (650) 946-1700 or
info@sancarlosflight.com.
San Carlos Flight Center has created BAY
FLIGHT 2018, an aviation conference for SF Bay
Area pilots interested in staying current about the
latest topics in aviation, learning new skills and
techniques, and hearing from leaders in the field
and will be held on Oct 27, 2018
(www.bayflight18.com).
San Carlos Flight Center is committed to
promoting safety in general aviation through our
evening safety seminar programs. Space is often
limited so it is important to sign up early through
the FAA event notification system at
FAASAFETY.GOV. SCFC members may choose
to watch the seminar live over the web at home.
Contact your SCFC member service rep at (650)



946-1700 to confirm secure online access to any
particular seminar.
Directions: Directions to Room: Pilots who fly in should park
in transient parking on the opposite side of the field and
expect to walk about 10 minutes (.5 mile) to the Flight Center.
Hiller Museum is located adjacent to the Flight Center. 
Shuttle Services are available (see below).  On occasion,
rides may be prearranged through San Carlos Aviation and
Supply.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Invite a fellow pilot to the next WINGS Safety Seminar in your area.

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


